
 

 

      NEWSLETTER 19th March 2021  

GUSTON 
CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY school 

 

Term 4   
 
 

Week 5 
 
Monday 22nd March 
Y6 FOREST SCHOOL  
 
Tuesday 23rd March 
 
Wed 24th March 
 
Thursday 25th  March 
 
Friday 26th March 
 
 

Week 6 
 
 

Monday 29th March 
Y5 FOREST SCHOOL  
 
Tuesday 30th March 
 
Wed 31st March 
 
Thursday 1st April 
 
 

Easter Holidays 
02 April—16 April 

Telephone 01304 206847    Website: www.guston.kent.sch.uk 
e-mail: admin@guston.kent.sch.uk or headteacher@guston.kent.sch.uk 

Birthdays this Week  
 

Happy Birthday to:  
 

Nunam & Harvey 
 
 

We hope you had or are still 

to have a wonderful day  

FOGS EASTER EGG RAFFLE  
Our local Morrison's store has kindly donated 3 Easter Egg hampers that will be raffled 

off for the children on the evening of Thursday 31 March.   Like previous raffles the    
tickets can be bought via the School Spider app shop for 
£1.00 per entry (unlimited entry) on the day of the raffle  

only.  The raffle will take place live on the Parents of    
Guston School Facebook page on Wednesday evening at 

7pm.  The lucky winners will be given their hamper at 
school on Thursday to bring home to enjoy. 

 

Don’t forget you can only buy the tickets on Wednesday, 
31 March. 

Red Nose Day 

Thanks to 

everyone who 

has donated to 

RND today.  The  

children looked 

great!   

In total we 

raised… 

£112.00 

Class Photos by Tempest Photography 

Add this date to your calendar…………..we will be 

having Tempest Photography back in to school on 

Thursday, 17th June to take 

the class photos.  

 Please dress your child in uniform 

with the school logo if they have 

it. 

 HOUSE points  
 

This week’s resulTs:  
Connaught:   107 
Redoubt:           91 
Burgoyne:        85 
Kearsney:        58 

 SUPERSTARS!  
 

Our superstars this week are Dunya, Ruhan, Sampada, 
Maggie, Bianka, Eli, Meadow, Unique, Guiliyana, Jude, 

Shreeya, Lotty, Previch, Nayan, Ashim and Aland.  
 

CONGRATULATIONS!          

Fogs AGM 
Thank you to all those parents who attended the FOGs 

AGM on the 11th March.  There was lots to celebrate and 
I would just like to thank the whole team for their  

 dedication and creativity to successfully fund raise 
for the school in such challenging times.    

We are always keen to expand our numbers so if you would 
like to help raise additional (and sadly, much needed) 

funds, please get in touch with the school office.  We’d 
love to welcome you to the Friends of Guston Team.   

Writer of the week  
The nominations this week are:  

Kayden, Aurora, Samantha, Lotty, Douglas and  
Leon  

The winner is:  Leon    Congratulations!! 

Readathon!  
Following on from the email sent to you on the 10th March, 

thank you to all those that have pledged money for our      
sponsored ‘Read for Good’ Readathon.  Money raised is for such 
a good cause and it helps your children get motivated to read.   

If you haven’t already, please sign up at  
https://readathon.secure.force.com/sponsor   
   Thank you.  

https://readathon.secure.force.com/sponsor

